
COMPUTER	RECOMMENDATIONS	(PDF)	
	

A	computer	purchase	is	not	required	to	attend	KGCOE.		However,	if	you	do	want	to	bring	your	
own,	here	are	some	things	to	think	about	before	purchasing.	

	
Operating	System	–	Windows	or	Mac	(Apple)		

This	is	largely	a	personal	preference.	Most	of	the	advanced	applications	that	students	work	
with	will	be	used	on	lab	computers	and	not	their	personal	systems.	By	now	all	laptops	and	PC's	
are	arriving	with	Windows	10.	The	main	concern	here	is	that	you	have	the	latest	version	of	

Microsoft	Office.	Office	2016	for	Windows	is	the	current	standard.	Office	2016	is	the	standard	
for	Mac’s.		Office	365	which	is	an	online	version	is	also	available	for	both	Mac	and	Window	

machines.			
	

Laptop	or	Desktop		
Laptops	are	great	for	portability	and	will	run	many	of	today's	computer	applications.	Desktops	
give	you	more	power	for	the	money.	They	generally	have	a	faster	CPU,	and	are	capable	of	more	

internal	devices.	They	are	also	more	upgradeable.	It	is	really	a	personal	choice.	
	

Processor	(3+	GHZ)		
Faster	is	generally	better.	Look	at	the	fastest	CPU	speed	and	drop	back	one	or	two	steps.	Many	
students	have	purchased	systems	with	both	Intel	and	AMD	CPU's.	The	AMD	processors	are	a	bit	
cheaper	and	the	performance	of	the	high	end	processor	is	comparable	to	the	standard	I7	Intel	

chip.	There	are	few,	if	any	compatibility	issues.	
	

Memory		
A	minimum	of	8	GB	of	RAM	is	highly	recommended.	

	
Hard	Drives	

	
The	2	TB	hard	drives	are	now	standard.	Bigger	hard	drives	are	available	if	you	think	you	need	it	
for	storage	but	we	highly	recommend	that	you	use	an	on-line	storage	system.	Google	drive	and	

OneDrive	by	Microsoft	are	two	examples.	
	

For	reliability	we	also	now	recommend	using	SSD’s	whenever	possible.	
	

Removable	Media		
USB	Flash	drive	(pen/thumb	drive)	4GB	or	larger	(consider	getting	2).	

	
Monitor		

	


